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Kanawha County Solid Waste Authority to Stop Taking Cardboard 

Effective Immediately 
 

Charleston, W.Va. – The Kanawha County Solid Waste Authority at 600 Slack Street in 
Charleston will stop taking cardboard effective immediately.   

 
Due to circumstances beyond our control, the KCSWA will not be accepting cardboard for the 

foreseeable future.  We are hopeful by midsummer we will be able to resume accepting cardboard.  
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 


